From: Ni Chonchuir Caoimhe NEW YORKPM

Sent: Friday 6 March 2020 23:58

To: Lisa_Hughes@dcya.gov.ie

Cc: 'min.zappone@dcya.gov.ie' <min.zappone@dcya.gov.ie>
Subject: Brief for Minister

Hi Lisa,
Sending in two parts due to IT difficulties, second part to follow!

Caoimhe

Caoimhe Ni Chonchiir

First Secretary, Human Rights and Gender Equality
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